To: Kate Wall, Town Clerk

From: Marlo Matassa, Secretary
Subject:  Cancellation of Special Meeting
Date: November 20, 2024

The Regular Meeting of the Berlin VNA Board of
Directors scheduled for November 20, 2024 at 6:30
p.m. in the Berlin VNA Office at 240 Kensington
Road, Berlin, CT has been cancelled.



